
Have an opinion about your Cen-
sus 2020 experience?

The U.S. Census Bureau has an-
nounced a new 2020 Census User 
Experience Survey is available. 

It’s a survey measuring how sat-
isfied respondents were with their 
online experience with the 2020 
Census questionnaire. The data 
collection for the online response 
satisfaction survey began Aug. 17 
and will end in October. The 2020 
Census marks the first time house-
holds have been invited to respond 
online using a computer, smart-
phone or tablet.

Data collected from the vol-

untary survey will help identify 
problem areas within the current 
2020 Census online questionnaire 
and inform future Census Bureau 
questionnaires and online data 
collections, such as the 2030 Cen-
sus and the American Community 
Survey.

Data collected from the vol-
untary survey will help inform 
future online data collections and 
help identify problem areas within 
the current 2020 Census online 
questionnaire. The information 
will be used to improve the online 
questionnaire for the 2030 Census 
and other ongoing Census Bureau 

surveys, such as the American 
Community Survey.

People who completed the 2020 
Census online questionnaire and 
provided a cell phone number may 
be invited to respond. A limit-
ed number of randomly selected 
people from across the country will 
be contacted by text message. Only 
those who have been selected to 
participate can complete the survey.

For more information on the 
2020 Census, visit 2020census.gov; 
for a state-by-state enumeration 
total click State by State Total Re-
sponse Rates | 2020 Census

Census people want your opinion


